
Welcome to the Year 2 
Curriculum Afternoon



The Year 2 Teaching Team

Teacher –

Mr Livingston (Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and 
Thurs am)

Mrs Jefferis (Thursday am and Friday)



The Essentials!

• Please could all children have their P.E kits named and labelled (shorts, t-
shirts, daps/trainers) in school with them daily or for PE days a TUESDAY
and WEDNESDAY.

• Our PE uniform is as follows: a plain white (with or without school logo) polo 
top, a royal blue jumper or cardigan, plain black (no logos/ brands/ stripes) 
shorts, leggings or tracksuit bottoms, trainers.

• Please ensure earrings are removed or covered with tape on days children 
will be undertaking PE lessons. Please could all sweatshirts, cardigans, 
coats, hats etc be named (anything that children may take off and 
leave around the classroom!!).

• Reading books and diary brought in every day, ready to be changed or 
signed.

• Only a named water bottle needs to be brought to school every day or/and a 
lunch box. So no bags or book bags (coat if necessary) are needed everyday.

• Library day book change is a Monday.



The Curriculum

Maths

• We follow the Year 2/KS1 objectives from the New 
National Curriculum. 

• Maths is taught following the White Rose small steps 
which break down the NC objectives into teaching steps.

• There is a focus on Fluency, Problem Solving and 
Reasoning to ensure exposure to different styles of 
questions. 

• We practise arithmetic every week.
• We have a big focus on Arithmetic in KS1 and tables for 

2, 5, 10s and 3s. 



The Curriculum
Writing
• We follow the Year 2 writing objectives from the New National 

Curriculum.
• Grammar objectives will be taught through writing.
• Writing linked through a text.
• Children will be expected to plan, write and edit a long piece of individual 

writing for every unit. 
• We encourage use of Thesaurus’ and dictionaries in class to allow children 

to work independently. 

Reading
• In Year 2 we practise RWI or reading comprehension five days a week in 

the form of VIPERS. These are the key reading skills: 
• Inference
• Predict
• Retrieve
• Summary
• Explain

*Please find attached to this the Year 2 Maths and English 
Expectations. 



Some questions to 
support your child with 
reading. 



Year 2 Curriculum



Theme Days
Throughout the year, the children will engage in a range of whole school theme 
days, covering a wide range of curriculum areas.  These are detailed below:

24th September



Hook Days
At some point in each theme, children will engage in a ‘hook day’ to inspire 
learning linked to the theme.  Further detail are below:



Homework

• Homework will be set and submitted on Seesaw and 
Doodle.

• Home Learning Menu – children to submit at least one 
option by the final week of each term to be showcased 
in class.

• Times Tables Rock star and Doodle Maths.
• Daily reading at home (at least 4 times) and reading 

diaries to be brought into school everyday. 



Recognising achievements.

• Children earn stickers/house points for a variety of 
reasons – good work, being helpful/kind, good listening, 
trying hard etc.

• Achievement assembly weekly- 2 children will be 
chosen who demonstrate our values. 



How to help your child

• Read stories to your child
• Talk, talk, talk ……..
• Cooking, Play games, Visit the library – positive 

family experiences.
• Mental arithmetic – addition, subtraction, 

division and multiplication.
• English – reading daily, writing – reinforce 

handwriting and spelling and punctuation. Have 
high expectations!

• Encourage them to ask for help if they are 
finding a particular area of the curriculum 
tricky.

• Working together and being a team! 



Parents evening

• Parents evening will take place towards the end 
of Term 1 and in Term 3

• These may take place virtually or at school –
more details to follow. 

• Open afternoons to look at work.
• If you have any concerns before this time, 

please email the office and we can arrange a 
convenient time for a phone call.



Any questions?

Do you have any questions now, if not then please feel 
free to contact me via the office.

Thank you for you continued support.


